
GOV. MSG. NO. 197 
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  
G O V E R N O R  

January 10,2014 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the House of 
Representatives 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the Identification of 
Rivers and Streams Worthy of Protection report, as required by section 174C-31, 
Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS). In accordance with Section 93-16, HRS, a copy of this 
report has been transmitted to the Legislative Reference Bureau and the report may be 
viewed electronically at: http://dln r. hawai i.qov/reports/. 

Sincerely, 

NEIL ABERCROMBIE 
Governor, State of Hawaii 

Enclosures 

http://dlnr.hawaii.gov/reports/

